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TOWN OF MIDLAND 

 

NOTICE 
 

SPRING HYDRANT FLUSHING PROGRAM 
 

 
The Town of Midland Water Operations personnel will be 
conducting hydrant flushing in various areas throughout the 
Town, nightly from Sunday to Thursday commencing June 8, 
2014 starting at midnight until 7:00 a.m.  Flushing operations are 
expected to take approximately one month to complete.  If any 
discolouration should appear in your water, let the cold water 
tap run periodically until it clears.  Should you have any 
questions or concerns, contact the Water Department at 705-
526-4275 ext. 4207. 
 
 
Patrick LeClair 
Manager of Water & Wastewater Operations  


